
 

Our Mission: To create quality affordable housing opportunities  
for the citizens of South Carolina. 

 

 

 

2020 Housing Tax Credit Program 

Tax Exempt Bond Program Update 

 

March 19, 2020 
 

  

  

 

SC Housing is closely monitoring developments concerning the Coronavirus Disease 2019 
(COVID-19) in our state and considers the health, safety, and well-being of our staff, customers, 
and partners to be our highest priority. We join forces with Governor Henry McMaster, health 
officials, and others in our state in proactively addressing this public health risk to our citizens.  
 
We are implementing the recommended Center for Disease and Control (CDC) precautionary 
measures to promote social distancing and limiting our staff travel and participation in external 
events to mission-critical activities. We are confident that these actions will allow us to continue 
essential business functions in a manner that safeguards the health interests of everyone 
concerned. We also have contingencies in place for critical staff to work remotely in the event 
of an office closure. 
 
Until further notice, SC Housing will not be accepting any applications requesting Tax Exempt 
Bond Financing. We are hopeful that the precautionary measures can be lifted soon, and the 
delay in receiving Tax Exempt Bond Applications will be as abbreviated as is responsibly 
possible. 
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